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Submitter Comments:
I volunteer for a few clubs, mainly those involved with the competition horse industry. These clubs 
often apply for government grants, which is wonderful when they are successful as most clubs 
couldn’t manage without them. Grants are mainly aimed at improving facilities for a club but it 
would be good if extra money were made available on club working bee days for food and 
refreshments for the volunteer workers. These people often travel long distances and give up paid 
work to attend . When a break is taken for all to have a meal and chat it develops friendships and 
comrade within the club , this strengthens the clubs
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